
 

 SPECIAL EDUCATION TASK FORCE 

WEBINAR 
February 2021 Training 

Behavioral Health & Hard to Place, Hard to Serve 
Part 2 

With regulations governing the safety and health of all students, those students with 

mental health challenges are sometimes very difficult to serve. This training will discuss 

the struggles that all types of schools have in order to work with complex students and  

still be in compliance with laws and regulations. We will review why some students are  

deemed “hard to place/hard to serve”, what is done in order to help these students, and  

what things can be done to alleviate this problem.  

 

Presenter:  Renee Rider, Executive Director, NYS Council on Children and Families  

  Elizabeth Bruce, SPOA Coordinator, Schenectady County Youth  

 Steve Oill, Parent/Certified Family Peer Advocate, Northern Rivers Family of 

Services 

 
Date/Time:   Tuesday, February 9, 2021 

Program: 10AM – 12PM  
 

Registration: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAqdO6qrDooE9FLJdjGN7rBEWVImw4aM7Ti 

SPACE IS LIMITED. Upon completing registration, you will receive an e-mail with webinar 

call-in information. 

 

All trainings will have closed captioning. ASL interpretation available upon request. 

Need additional information or any accommodations? Contact Helen Hellmuth at DRNY.  

helen.hellmuth@drny.org or 518.512.4927 
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